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1. I have received a letter of appreciation from Colonel John c. 
Horton, USAF, Deputy Commandant of the :Air Command and Staff School, 
Maxwell Air Force Base, Alabama, as a result of your recent appearance 
before the students as a guest lecturer from the Armed Forces Security 
Agency. 

2. I take great pleasure in quoting the contents of the letter 
as follows: 

111. The Air Command and Staff School desires to express its 
appreciation for the outstanding presentation made b,r Mr. William 
F. Friedman of your organization to the students of the Air 
Communication and Electronic Staff Officers Course on 29 September 
1950. 

112. Mr. Friedman• s expert portrayal of the background, 
development and manner of employment of Communications Intelligence 
as a militar,r weapon will undoubtedly have a lasting impression on 
those who were privileged to be present at his lecture. 

113. The Air Command and Staff School is honored to have bad 
Mr. Friedman participate in its educational program and is looking 

· forward with pleasure to the possibility of having him speak to 
the future classes of the Air Communication and Electronic Staff Of­
ficers Course." 

EARL E. STONE 
Rear Admiral, U.S.Nav.y 

Director, Armed Forces Security Agency 
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